
Statement  –  Sarajevo,
28/11/96

Statement
of  the  Presidency  of  Bosnia  and
Herzegovina
The  Presidency  of  Bosnia  and  Herzegovina  held  its  ninth
session in Sarajevo on November 28, 1996.

Following five hours of work, the session of the Presidency of
Bosnia  and  Herzegovina  attended  by  all  members  of  the
Presidency,  ended,  and  will  be  continued  on  Saturday,  30
November 1996.

Office of the High Representative

https://www.ohr.int/ohr_archive/statement-sarajevo-281196-3/
https://www.ohr.int/ohr_archive/statement-sarajevo-281196-3/

